C/o. The Indian Bank
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,

BANGALORE - 1.

26th February 1971.

Dear Mr, Nayak,

I am very grateful to you for your kind

of congratulations which I was happy to have,

I remenber with pleasure ocur meeting at

-

the Madras Alrport and I hope we shall again have the

pleasure in the not to ar distant future.

With my kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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Shri Jeevan Nayak,

M-2784/DII Netaji Nagar,
NEW DELHI - 23,




